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This past month was very eventful with some changes happening in and around the 
department. 
 
Membership 
Chief, myself, Bovi, Tommy,Cam, David, John and Connor all attended the Eng ops side charlie 
lecture this past friday and had a great time and learned and took away some valuable things 
from it.   
 
 Trucks/vehicles 
The new rear bump was ordered, we are just waiting on it to show up. But in the meantime Ed 
has taken the time to straighten out the old bumper for now. So big thanks to him for taking the 
time for doing that. If the trucks go out and it is below freezing outside please make sure the 
pump heaters are on and for the RE make sure it is circulating water. Both the squad and the 
chief buggy were inspected.  
 
 
Building/property 
There are two broken fence pieces around the pond that need to be replaced. Both bathrooms 
are finally finished. The RE bay has been repainted. The new camera system was installed and 
up and running. The corresponding network is almost finished. The speaker system is finished. 
New can lights were installed in the front of the bays above the front of the trucks. A vent from 
the ems furnace was added into the kitchen as well as that door to the outside and the front 
door were both reseled. Timers were added to all the garage doors and set to 5 min. The 
current openers will not shut the door just dive away Do NOT try and close the door with the 
remote IT WILL NOT WORK. All major projects by Tommy and myself are on hold till after Fish 
fry unless an emergency occurs. If you notice something broken or not working please let me 
know and I will add it to the list.         
 
Any questions  please ask at the meeting or feel free to reach out to me directly by Email. 
 
Matthew Efthimiades (efthimiadesm@gmail.com) 


